
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Marcell Todd, Director, City Planning Commission 

Through: City Council President 

From:   Council Presiddent Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative 

to 

Date:    9/17/2020 

RE:       D5 CPC Nomination  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

 

Please refer the nomination of Melanie Markowicz for the open District 5 seat on the City 

Planning Commission to the Internal Operations Committee. Ms. Markowicz’s CV is attached 

for your review. Please contact Ari Ruttenberg from my office at ruttenberga@detroitmi.gov if 

you have any questions.  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Ari Ruttenberg  

Position: Senior Policy Analyst 
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